City of Wodonga 104 Hovell St,
Wodonga, VIC 3690
PO Box 923,
Wodonga, VIC 3689

10-Nov-20

Enquiries: Jennifer Fuaux

Dear Sir/Madam

Phone: (02) 6022 9300
Fax: (02) 6022 9322
info@wodonga.vic.gov.au
wodonga.vic.gov.au

ABN: 63 277 160 265

CITY OF WODONGA

Re:  Temporary closure to car park and roadway behind Wodonga Sports and Leisure

Centre

Council is writing to inform you of temporary closures to the car park and roadway behind
and adjacent to the Wodonga Sports and Leisure centre to allow for the installation of a new

HVAC system to the facility.

Initially, the car park on the northern (Wodonga Sports and Leisure centre) side will be

unavailable from Wednesday, November 11, 2020 to November 30, 2020.

The full carpark and roadway will be closed from November 30, 2020 to December 11, 2020.

The carpark on the Western side of the facility will be closed for one day only on November

30, 2020.

Please refer to the attached drawing.

Should you have any questions please don’t hesitate to contact Jennifer Fuaux on 02 6022

9300

Yours faithfully

7Pl

Theo Panagopoulos

Manager Infrastructure & Projects

VIC



